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February 12, 2020 

 

Dear Chair Mariani and the members of the Public Safety Committee, 

We, the Minnesota Fire Association Coalition (MNFAC) which is made up of the Minnesota State Fire Chiefs 
Association, the Minnesota State Fire Department Association, Arson Investigators, and the Fire Marshals 
Association of Minnesota, are writing to you in support of H.F. 3003 Noor and S.F. XXXX Dziedzic. This 
legislation that would require a retro-fit of automatic sprinkler systems in certain high-rise buildings will go a 
long way in ensuring no additional lives are lost as a result of high-rise building fires. We hope to see this 
legislation advance this session. 

Sincerely, 

 

Chief BJ Jungmann 

Legislative Chair, MNFAC 
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